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Comments: I strongly support Alternative A, No Action in the management of Telephone Gap. My concerns are

many. First of all, road building will allow the spread of invasive plants, non motorized vehicles, excessive runoff,

and flooding of sensitive habitats during heavy rain events. The cutting of large trees over 80 years old should

never happen. The forest needs to remain intact for carbon sequestration, flood control, and cooling effects.

Being a naturalist who enjoys all that an unfragmented forest has to offer, I feel that more thought needs to be

put into this project until at least 2025 when the nation wide forest plan updates are completed.


